
Volunteer Responsibility 

Volunteers must always work under the supervision of a staff person. 

 Volunteers are not responsible for the supervision of students or the 

delivery of programs without the teacher direction.  

Students are expected to follow school rules and be respectful.  

Volunteers can remind students of school or classroom rules but 

discipline remains the responsibility of the teacher. 

 Volunteers will not be involved in any evaluation of students, school 

personnel or programs, and will not be given access to personal 

information regarding students, their families or staff unless it is 

essential to the performance of their duties as a volunteer. 

Child Abuse Policy 

It is a legal obligation of every Ontario resident to report any case of 

suspected child abuse to a Children's Aid Society and all community 

members are held liable if they knowingly choose not to report their 

concerns regarding child protection. Within the Board of Education, 

Principals and staff have the responsibility for making the report to the 

Children's Aid Society. A volunteer therefore should ensure that any 

suspicion of child abuse is relayed to the principal. All information is 

STRICTLY CONFIDENTIAL 


